
A community search is being held at 9:30 am, 
Saturday, January 27. 

Searchers are being asked to meet by the fire on Cannery
Road in Shannonville (photo of map included).

The search has been organized in hopes that rain and milder
temperatures between now and Saturday will melt away

some of the cover and in consideration of family and friends
that work, will need to make accommodations or travel.
Please understand that there are family members that

cannot do the search, in the face of ‘if’ we find our sister.
Similarly, we understand that there will be community

members that can’t search either. 
We will need all the help we can. 

If you choose to search with us, please be vigilant and
conscious of fast moving water and thin ice. 

If there is anything you deem suspicious please do not touch
and report to the Ontario Provincial Police at 1-888-310-1122. 
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